
I support entirely the submission made by the Newport Residents Association Inc dated 29th Oct 2020.

I am concerned particularly by the likelihood that this development, if approved in its current form, will damage the 
amenity of Robertson Rd, as it is now, and will make Council’s intended use of Robertson Rd as a central facet of Newport 
village unviable. 

Sincerely…

Rob Charlton
6/26 Seaview Ave
Newport 2106
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